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Call to order
A meeting of W.J. Scott Elementary School was held at W.J. Scott Elementary School Data Room on February 2, 2017
Attendees
Attendees included Dale Stephens, Reverend Carson, Maya Harrold, Marsha Scott, Marlene Reynolds, Principal Longley, Ashley Layne & Byron Purnell.
Members not in attendance
Members not in attendance included Dr. Annette Lyons (acting secretary)
Approval of minutes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was held to discuss final budget approval of the 2018 school year budget.  Each member present was given a copy of the FY2018 Preliminary Budget Presentation.  Go Team Script was read by Ashley Layne Program Director, Strategy Meeting and Organizational Change Office of the Superintendent. The principal also laid out the strategic plan break-out and the preliminary budget and how the funding allocation aligns to the goals of Atlanta Public Schools.  Principal also highlighted important events and activities for the month of February.  Members were in agreement that the budget met the needs of the school.  A vote of yes for the budget was given by all members and was seconded.  Our next meeting will occur on March 2, 2017.  Meeting was adjourned and reminders of the next meeting will be communicated by email, text posted on school marquee, the school website, postings by flyer around the school as well as the GO Team website.
.Reports
No further reports to share at this time.
Unfinished business
No unfinished business to share at this time.
New business
No new business to share at this time.
Announcements
No further announcements to share
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